

## Part of PACE Academy Trust

## **New Valley Primary School**

Old Lodge Lane, Purley, Surrey, CR8 4AZ Tel: 020 8660 1325

e-mail: office@newvalleyprimary.com

Head Teacher: Pete Steward Deputy Head: Sally Dubben

Friday 24th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of this term's learning about 'Our Wonderful World', we have arranged a visit for Reception to the London Sealife Aquarium on Friday 24<sup>th</sup> March 2023. The children really enjoyed learning about under the sea creatures last half term, as well as performing their dance to the song 'Carnival of the Animals: Aquarium', during performing arts week. We thought it would be a great opportunity for the children to visit the aquarium and experience the creatures in real life!

Please ensure that your child **arrives promptly at 8:40am** as we will be leaving school at 9:15am. We will be travelling to London and back using public transport. We are intending to return to school by 4:00pm. We will be taking a high number of school staff on the school trip to ensure a safe and age-appropriate ratio.

Children should wear full school uniform with comfortable shoes for walking in and a warm, waterproof coat. They will also need a backpack to carry their lunch and a water bottle in. If you would like the school to provide your child with a packed lunch, please indicate this on the form below.

The cost of the trip will be £8.95. Payments should be made online, via parent-pay. If you need help with this, please go to the school office.

If you would like your child to attend, please pay via parent-pay, sign and return the consent form below by Friday 17<sup>th</sup> March 2023. If you have any questions, please contact myself or the school office.

Kind regards,

H. Hart

Mrs Hart

Reception Class Teacher Early Learning, PE & Outdoor Learning Lead

Parental Consent Form		

Child's full name:	Class:	
Contact number:	Parent/ carer signature:	



